Dear Republican Redistricting committee,

You are trashing 140+ years of democratic tradition in New Hampshire. Our state will join
Wisconsin (Republicans), Maryland (Democrats), Texas (Republicans) and others as laughingstocks.

The real shame is that, while the Democrats are trying to get things accomplished (like rescuing
the energy plan recently trashed by the PUC), Republicans, here and nationwide, are concerned only
with hanging onto power in the face of Democratic popular majorities. You are truly, demonstrably,
cruelly Trumping the People’s will. Stop it.

Peter Beardsley
West Lebanon NH 03784



